October 5, 2021

Birthdays

Horace Sibley October 13th Kent Vannier October 22nd Lori Cromartie October 24th

Wedding Anniversaries

John & Julie Stalvey October 17th Michael & Cindy Yip October 26th

Years of Service

None

Events

October 5th
Georgetown Weekly Club
Meeting
October 16-17, 2021
Wooden Boat Show
October 19th
Georgetown Weekly Club
Meeting

Speaker of the Week - Chief Kelvin Waites, Georgetown Police Department



Kelvin Waites was appointed Chief of Police for the Georgetown Police Department in August of 2016. Chief Waites began his law enforcement career with the Georgetown County Sheriff Soffice in 1997 after serving in the United States Army. For the next nineteen years Chief Waites would serve in both Georgetown and Horry Counties as a Criminal Investigator with the 15th Judicial Circuit Solicitor Soffice, a Lieutenant at the Georgetown County Sheriff Soffice, a Captain at the Georgetown Police

Department, and more recently a Deputy Chief of Police at the Horry County Police Department. He will be retiring from his law enforcement career this year.

Chief Waites has had the opportunity over the course of his career to work every aspect of law enforcement which includes patrol operations, criminal investigations, narcotics investigations, as well as police administration.

Chief Waites education includes a Bachelor of Science Degree from Charleston Southern University in Organizational Management. He is a graduate of the prestigious F.B.I. National Academy (class #248) located at Quantico Virginia, and also a graduate of the Drug Unit Commanders Academy (class #60) which is also located at Quantico Virginia.

Chief Waites is a member of the FBINAA, and a member of the South Carolina Police Chief s Association.

Rotarian of the Week - Robin Gabriel



Robin was born on August 9th and has been a member of our club since 2013. Robin is a graduate of Choate Rosemary Hall School in Wallingford CT, Kenyon College in Gambier OH, and she received her Masters in Museum Education from the George Washington University in Washington, DC. She is employed as the Executive Director of the Kaminski House Museum. In her spare time she enjoys reading, cooking, photography, and playing the flute with the Pawleys Island

Community Band.

Weekly Club News

50/50 RAFFLE - The 50/50 raffle is back! Don't forget to bring cash to purchase your tickets.

HAPPY BUCKS - Rotarians, friends, and guest can donate a dollar (or multiple dollars) and tell the club what they are happy about (e.g. birth of child, marriage, promotion, retirement, being honored in print, etc.). Funds collected through Happy Bucks will be used to support the health and happiness of our club.

SAVE THE DATE - March 5, 2022 has been reserved for our golf tournament at Wedgefield.

UPCOMING SPEAKERSOctober 19 - Dalton Floyd "The Power of Relationships"

November 2 - Jean Plunkett, Belle W. Baruch Institute for Marine and Coastal Sciences

Monthly Prayer & Pledge Schedule

Day	Prayer/Pledge	CART Match
10/5	Robbie O'Donnell	None
10/19	Bob Mayer	None